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Letter or Email Response: 
I am so sorry to learn of all the proposal building of houses and flats, and/ or car parks (rebuilt or removal) in the 
Loughton/ Debden areas. I agree that there are one or two likely areas that could be built on, but to destroy beautiful 
"green areas" would be a sin, it was only this morning I noticed the lovely trees in the Jessel Green area. It just doesn't 
make sense to think of bringing more people/ houses into a small "planned garden suburb" and take the buses away or 
stop them at Loughton station and reduce or restrict parking along High Road Loughton and the Broadway, Debden, 
etc. Please "rethink" your planning for us all and future generations. Thank you.    
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